MEMORANDUM  
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Project Development Branch

4201 East Arkansas Avenue

Denver, Colorado 80222
(303)757-9040
FAX (303)757-9868
[image: image1.png]o N

— N
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION






DATE:
December 8, 2005
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer
SUBJECT:
Revision of Section 105 – Conformity to Roadway Smoothness Criteria
As of this date, our unit is issuing a new Standard Special Provision, the Revision of Section 105, Conformity to Roadway Smoothness Criteria.  This special provision is 1 page long, and is dated December 8, 2005.  This standard special provision should be used only on projects requiring smoothness testing by the profilograph method in which the Materials Engineer for your region calls for its use.   The use of this standard special provision in these projects will be mandatory on projects advertised on or after January 5, 2006.  But, you are free to use this standard special prior to this date, as approved by your Region Materials Engineer.

This new standard special provision addresses the following issues:

1. It corrects a typographical error in Table 105-8.

2. It incorporates a “smooth enough” allowance into the roadway smoothness criteria.  This means that if roadway surface was smooth prior to construction, and remains smooth after construction, then no corrective work through this section will be required.
3. It changes the blanking band from 0.2 inches to 0.1 inch in order to bring uniformity to the profilograph specifications.

We have placed this new standard special provision at appropriate locations throughout the CDOT Design Support web site and have updated the Index of Standard Special Provisions to reflect this change.  For ease of access, you can find this and other special provisions that are being issued effective this date at:

\\Hqalphawebcs\AlphaDOT\DesignSupport\Construction\2005SpecsBook\2005index.htm
Please click on the hyperlink titled “Recently Issued Special Provisions”.  There, you will also find the latest version of the Index of Standard Specials, dated December 8, 2005.

Those of you who maintain a file of current Standard Special Provisions should add this new standard special provision, and should update the Index of Standard Special Provisions.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 303-757-9474 or Mohan Sagar at 303-757-9402.
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